
                                                
     
Dear Grade 6 Parents/Guardians,             
 
This year, the grade 6s will be writing their Provincial Achievement Tests (PATs) using Alberta Education’s new 
online test platform.  Paper copies of the PATs can be requested in advance for students who regularly require 
accommodations during tests. The students and teachers have been working diligently in preparation for 
these exams.  The tests will be administered in the students’ regular homeroom classrooms on the days 
scheduled below based on Alberta Education’s rules for PAT administration. 
 

Wednesday, May 28  9:00 - 11:00. (120 minutes of extra time will be provided if required).  

● English Language Arts 6 Pt. A 

Tuesday, June 17  9:00 - 10:00. (60 minutes of extra time will be provided if required).  

● English Language Arts 6 Pt. B 

Wednesday, June 18  1:00 - 1:20  (20 minutes of extra time will be provided if required).  

● Math 6 Pt. A 

Thursday, June 19    1:00 - 2:00  (60 minutes of extra time will be provided if required).  

● Social Studies 6 

Friday, June 20  9:00 - 10:10 (70 minutes of extra time will be provided if required)  

● Math 6 Pt. B 

 
Report Cards 
Reports will be available for online viewing through the Powerschool parent portal by the end of the day on 
Friday, June 27th. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter please feel free to contact me by email at 
brad.normandeau@starcatholic.ab.ca or by phone at (403) 704-1155. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
Brad Normandeau, MEd, BEd, BSc 
Teacher/Vice Principal 
St. Augustine Catholic School 
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